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June 4, 2014 VIA METHOD:  email 
 
 
Mr. Rob St. Onge 
Okanagan College  
1000 KLO Road 
Kelowna, BC, V1Y 4X8 
 
Dear Mr. Rob St. Onge 
 
 
Re: Sustainable Construction Management Course   
 
 
PCL Constructors Westcoast Inc. is pleased to provide this letter of support for the Sustainable 
Construction Management Course. We believe this program provides an opportunity for the 
construction industry to consolidate their leadership positions in delivering sustainable development. 
Graduates are leaders in management, understanding and implementation of sustainable technologies. 
The basic objective is to provide a fundamental understanding of the sustainable concepts and methods 
used to take a design into the field and build a sustainable structure in the most efficient and effective 
manner with minimal environmental impacts.  
 
PCL is excited to be an integral part of the above mentioned sustainable program, as we see this is the 
future of our industry.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
PCL CONSTRUCTORS WESTCOAST INC. 
 

 
 
Gary McEwan 
Manager – Special Project Division 
WRITER’S DIRECT LINE:  250-869-3638 
 
GMc/tp 
 

  
 

PCL CONSTRUCTORS WESTCOAST INC. 
208 – 2365 Gordon Drive, Kelowna, BC V1W 3C2 
Telephone:  (250) 868-8394 ♦  Fax:  (250) 868-8396  ♦  Website:  www.pcl.com 
 

 

 

 


